
  

Dear EML Secretariat,

On behalf of ABRACES (Associação Brasileira de Cefaleias em Salvas e Enxaqueca – Brazilian Association 
for Cluster Headaches and Migraine), a non-profit organization founded in 2006 dedicated to improving 
the quality of life for those suffering from headaches, I am writing to express our strong support for the 
following applications:

• A.10 Eletriptan + Naproxen – Migraine 
• A.13 Fremanezumab – High frequency and chronic migraine 
• I.2 Amitriptyline – Migraine prophylaxis 
• I.3 Bisoprolol – Migraine prophylaxis 
• I.7 Ibuprofen – Acute migraine treatment 
• I.10 Prednisolone, Sumatriptan, and Verapamil – Cluster headache 

Migraine and cluster headache are highly disabling chronic conditions, often underdiagnosed and 
undertreated. The addition of more effective medications is a crucial step toward improving care 
worldwide.

Our organization is committed to supporting this initiative and remains available to provide any further 
information or assistance. We are confident that the approval of these treatments will have a positive 
impact on global health.

Thank you for your attention and consideration.

Sincerely,

Mateus Della Nina Serra de Oliveira Franco, M.D.

Board Member of ABRACES. 


